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10th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Years 5&6 - Young Voices Concert – 16th January 2025 

We are very excited to announce that The Priors School will once again be giving our Year 5 and 
6 pupils the opportunity to participate in a Young Voices concert in January 2025. 

The Young Voices experience is not simply a children’s choir concert, these are the largest 
childrens choir concerts in the world. Choirs will perform alongside 5,000-8,000 other children 
as a single choir to capacity audiences of family and friends. We are very excited to perform at 
the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham on Thursday 16th January 2025. 

Children taking part in YV have the opportunity to perform in some of the world’s greatest arenas 
alongside incredible artists. To achieve this with all their school friends around them for support, it 
helps their self-belief, self-motivation, confidence, and ability to communicate as part of a team - 
which is invaluable! 

The concert is the culmination of a lot of hard work from teachers and children. We provide 
online resources called the YV music room so that children can practice at home to support the 
rehearsals they are doing in school. The songs are selected from a wide range of music styles to 
give the children the widest learning experience possible. 

Participation in the Young Voices experience is FREE to all children in Owls. If parents and carers 
would like to attend the amazing event on 16th January, tickets are available to purchase – please 
see the form attached. We will need to ticket forms completed by Monday 23rd September so 
that we can ensure that The Priors School supporters are seated together. 

In addition, you can order a Young Voices t-shirt pack, which includes a t-shirt and wristband. 
The children will be able to wear their t-shirt and wave their torch at concert. The t-shirt orders 
must also be received by the school by the Monday 23rd September. The t-shirts are not 
compulsory; children are able to wear a plain white t-shirt on the day if preferable. 

Once your ticket and/or t-shirt orders have been received, the payment item will be added to your 
ParentPay account. 

By submitting your consent, you are also committing to your child learning the songs so they are 
prepared for the concert: we will be practicing in school, but home learning will be essential so 
that they can enjoy the experience to the full. 

We are very much looking forward to an unforgettable night!  

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Logan 
Senior Teacher 

 


